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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR A SIGNIFICANT AMENDMNENT 
TO FWHS 2024 AGENCY PLAN 

 

 
In compliance with the Quality Housing & Work Responsibility Act of 1998, Fort 
Worth Housing Solutions (FWHS) is proposing a Significant Amendment to the 
2024 Annual Agency.  A Public Hearing will be held on September 19, 2024 to 

receive comments regarding the contents of the proposed  
Significant Amendment. 

 
Prior to the Public Hearing, a draft of the Significant Amendment to the 2024 

Agency Plan will be available for review beginning Monday, August 5, 2024 
on the FWHS website https://www.fwhs.org/public-notices-meetings/ 

 
or at the  FWHS Admin Office, 1407 Texas St., Fort Worth, TX Reception Desk 

Monday-Thursday from 8:30 – 4:30 p.m. 
 

Written Comments may be submitted prior to the Hearing via email at 
AgencyPlan@fwhs.org 

 

Thursday, September 19, 2024 
immediately following the 2025 Agency Plan Public 

Hearing scheduled for 
6:00 PM 
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